EARTHQUAKE MOCK DRILL
16-07-2024

On 16 July.2024, an earthquake mock drill was

conducted at Little Flowers Public School. The drill began
with a loud bell to address everyone. Students and staff
evacuated the buildings promptly and assembled at the
designated safe zones. The drill concluded with a brief
feedback session to discuss the effectiveness of the
procedures and areas for improvement. The entire
exercise was successfully completed with participants
demonstrating good understanding and execution of the

safety protocols.
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